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Rabbi Yonah Schiller, executive director of Tulane Hillel

Yonah Schiller, executive director and Rabbi of Tulane Hillel, released a national
report and article about a pilot program that brought Tulane Hillel’s organizational
design processes and methodologies to 15 others Hillels across the United States
and Canada, to outstanding quantitative results.

Click here to read the report and the executive summary.
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